
 
Jackson Planning Board 

Public Hearing – January 12, 2023 – at 7 PM 
JACKSON TOWN OFFICES 

 54 MAIN STREET, JACKSON 
and via Zoom 

 
The Jackson Planning Board has received an application for boundary line adjustment 
Graustein Lane off Thorn Hill Road, between parcel at V9, Lots 24 and 17. The application, 
submitted by Frank Mueller and Darcy/Radic Family Trust, involves a boundary line 
adjustment on property. 
 
Copies of the boundary line adjustments have been posted at the Jackson Town Office 
and can be viewed during normal business hours. If you have any questions or concerns, 
please plan on attending the Planning Board hearing on Thursday, January 12, 2023, at 
7:00pm at the Jackson Town Office, 54 Main Street, Jackson or via Zoom Meeting ID 826 
0497 3185, password 144261. The Public Hearing will begin at 7:10pm. 
 
 


